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Calvary Baptist Academy WV
New Facebook Page

We have recently started a new CBA Facebook page
for the purpose of spreading CBA events/news to the
community. It is not intended to replace our weekly
CBA Newsletter or informational e-mails to our
CBA Families. Please follow our new page, invite
your friends to follow, and share posts with your
friend community. Our school promo video has
received over 2.5k views in the past week. 
Thanks for sharing!!!                

Calvary Baptist Academy WV

LUNCH MENU
March 17-21

MON: Popcorn Shrimp, Side, Fruit, &
Dessert
TUE: Taco Salad, Side, Fruit, & Dessert
WED: Biscuits & Gravy, Side, Fruit, &
Dessert
THU: Ham, Side, Fruit, & Dessert
FRI: Pizza, Side, Fruit, & Dessert

DATES TO REMEMBER

Mar 21        End of 3rd Quarter
Mar 28        Parent-Teacher Conf.
                     (NO SCHOOL)

Apr 7-11    Book Fair
Apr 11        Spring Concert & Auction
Apr 18        Early Out- Good Friday
Apr 21-25   Spring Break 

MSB Baseball

SEASON OPENER
Mar 15    Grace Christian      11:00 am
                 (Hurricane Bridge Park) 

Mar 18     Cross Lanes Chr.     4:30 pm
                 (Valley Park)

Enter to learn, Go Forth to Serve
School Newsletter
March 14, 2025

CBA ATHLETICS

REGISTRATION & RE-ENROLLMENT
The Registration Fee of $250 per student will remain the same and will not
increase for the upcoming school year. The Registration Fee is non-refundable
and is used for the purchase of materials for the upcoming school year. The Re-
Enrollment Form and the initial portion of $100 for the Registration Fee are
due by March 15th. The remaining portion of $150 will be due by June 15th.
We have received several applications for next year, so please complete the form
and pay the fee to reserve your child’s seat. We look forward to continuing our
partnership with all our wonderful CBA Families.  

K INDERGARTENK INDERGARTENK INDERGARTEN                  REGISTRATIONREGISTRATIONREGISTRATION
We are still accepting applications for kindergarten for the upcoming 2025-
2026 school year. If you know of a family that would be interested in CBA,
please give them our information or direct them to our website.

Parents of Prospective Students can fill out an application online at
www.cbawv.org.

 Remembering Patrick
Patrick was a 5th-century
Christian missionary to Ireland.
Born in Roman Britain, he was
kidnapped by Irish pirates at 16
yr. old and taken to Ireland as a
slave. After six years, he escaped
and later returned to Ireland as a
missionary. Patrick is credited
with helping many people,
especially the ones living in
poverty, convert to Christianity.

Yearbook Ordering 
Don’t forget to order your 2024-2025 Yearbook! To order online go to 
www.strawbridge.net and use the online code: YB31861
All orders must be submitted by March 21st and the cost is $35.00. 

Also, if you have any pictures that you think would be good for the
yearbook (at games, field trips, school events, etc) please email them to
djames@cbawv.org or kball@cbawv.org. 

https://www.cbawv.org/


Website: www.cbawv.org                     Email: info@cbawv.org                      Phone: 304-757-6768         

MONTHLY CATECHISM
Question 8

Question: What do justification and
sanctification mean? 

Answer: Justification means that we have
been made righteous before God.
Sanctification means that we are growing
in holiness before God. Justification is
possible by Jesus’ death and resurrection,
while sanctification is made possible by the
Spirit’s work in us. 

(Rom. 5:1; Eph. 4:24)

COMMUNITY SERVICE 
Volunteers from the 11th grade class spent
an afternoon cleaning up trash off of
Virginia Avenue in Hurricane this week.
 
The 9th grade class also participated in
serving the community this week by
cleaning up litter at the Hurricane City Park
during their P.E. class. 

CBA encourages its students to fulfil part of
its vision by changing our community
through serving. Thank you, students!


